
Good morning, 
 
Please accept this email as submission of a formal comment in support of the statutory proposal to 
lower the age range at Thorney Close Primary School on the basis that it will safeguard provision in 
the Thorney Close area and in Sandhill Ward. 
 
Thanks and best wishes, Paul 
 
Paul Edgeworth 
Liberal Democrat councillor for Grindon, Hastings Hill, Springwell and Thorney Close 
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